
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 10:59 AM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: James Cappleman 
Subject: Gift of Papa Roach tickets to the 46th Ward 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
We received, on behalf of the City of Chicago,  a gift of about 100 tickets from Live Nation/Aragon for 
the Papa Roach show tomorrow night at the Aragon. We are going to send a notice to residents of the 
46th Ward to stop by our office to get these free tickets, on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Please let me know if I need to send you any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tressa 
 
Tressa Feher 
Chief of Staff 
Alderman Cappleman, 46th Ward 
 


